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Minutes for WW Golf Course Sub-Advisory Committee Meeting 

March 7, 2011, 6 PM 
 

CALL TO ORDER 

 The meeting was called to order by Mark Ulrich. Committee members present were, 

Scott Picanso, Don Bain, Neal Rotteveel and Bill Schubert.   Staff members present were 

Regina Espinoza, Manager, CSA and Special Districts, Steve Argo, KemperSports, 

Randy Thomas, Golf course GM  

MINUTES 

 Minutes approved for February meeting.  

OLD BUSINESS 

1. Randy reported on the maintenance activities for the month (ie, repair of leaky 

sprinkler heads, spiked putting greens, removal of debris from catch basins etc.) 
2. Randy discussed the continuation of 2

nd
 Sunday brunches at the Nest 

3. Randy gave an overview of the February special events such as the Valentines Day 

dinner and upcoming tournaments already booked.  

4. There will be a Second Saturday Golf Course Event with art show at the next beginning 

in March. Yolo Arts Council will be assisting in providing art contacts.  

5. There was a review of the Kemper financials. It was noted that the GC made budget for 

the month and expenses were under budget. There were 121 rounds about what was 

projected. February #s looked positive.  

6. April 7
th
 is when Men’s twilight league play will begin. There will also be dinner 

available on Thursday nights.  

7. April 15
th
 will be a Pasta Night in honor of Tax day. All of the mentioned events were 

sent out to all residents via calendar on flier this week. 

8. There will continue to be 1
st
 and 2

nd
 Saturday night dinners throughout the season. 

9. Randy updated the group that the driving range will hopefully be completed by April 

15
th
. The netting and concrete have been quoted and sourced and the GC is still working 

on obtaining a valid contact for the steel posts. There should be 7 stalls once completed in 

time for the summer season.  

10. 40- 15 gallon trees were planted the previous weekend with the assistance of the 

Sacramento Tree Foundation. There is also anticipation that there will be additional trees 

planted in the fall if the Sacramento Tree Foundation still has funds available.  

 

NEXT MEETING SCHEDULED: April 4, 2011 


